
LETTER  23 
 

May 25th 1904 
 
Messrs W.J. Overell & Sons 
VALLEY. 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I would call your attention to the list of our "Synchronome Clocks" forwarded under 
separate cover, and more especially to the fact of our being able to supply large Dials of 
from 4ft to 9ft diameter for the front of your new building, at comparatively low cost, 
which it might be advisable to anticipate in the plans. 
 
Working in conjunction with say six dials of 12 inches inside the building, and a 
workmans Time-Register, giving accurate time of entrance and exit of every employee, 
the whole system could be maintained by us for a sum not exceeding Ten Pounds per 
year and probably less. 
 
Although you may not decide to what extent you could adopt this system, your 
consideration before the completion of plans and building, may be advantageous, and I 
shall be pleased to wait on you and explain any matters that seem difficult. 
 
I am yours faithfully, 
Alf Geo Jackson 


